
 

 

P.A.T.  

Guidelines for Cross Lake Visitors  

  June 12, 2021 

 

 

Norway House has not reached the target of the 75% of our population 

being immunized.  We are at 67%.  Because we have 33% or 1/3 of our 

community not vaccinated, we need to continue monitoring travelers 

into Norway House if they are not Band or Community members.  

 

• Fully vaccinated people can come visit vaccinated family only;  

they must notify Risk Assessment Officers, Margaret Maxwell 

204-301-3004 or Lucy Muswagon 204-359-5359 before they come 

in. 

• Proof of vaccination is required for all visitors coming in or going 

to Cross Lake.  No card, no entry. 

• Visitors will inform the Risk Assessment Officers who they are 

visiting.  They must identify all travelers that are coming with 

them and all must be vaccinated. 

• Travel requests are done Monday to Friday 8:30 – 4:30 p.m.  Any 

requests coming in after this time will not be reviewed until the 

next business day.   

• No shopping or attending gatherings by anyone from Cross Lake at 

this time.  This is due to low number of vaccinated people in our 

community and limited capacity being allowed in the stores.   


